Hon'ble Union Min of Health & Family Welfare Shri J P Nadda visited ICMR on February 1, 2016  in connection with the Governing Council Meeting at the ICMR Headquarters. Dr Soumya Swaminathan, Secretary, DHR & DG, ICMR welcomed the Minister . Hon'ble Minister also showed keen interest on the exhibits displayed on the occasion which highlighted the various activities & achievements especially the technologies developed by the ICMR which have great public health impact.
